St Saviour's School



'Achieve, Respect, Co-operate'

Spring 2018

January 2018

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of St Saviour's School.

Welcome to our latest newsletter. You should have all received the curriculum newsletter for your child/ren last week. These newsletters can be really helpful in giving you an idea of what your child is learning about in school this term, as well as specific dates and information about events and activities that are taking place. I am including the main known term dates with this newsletter but please do check the school website (www.stsaviour.sch.je) for any updated dates and information.

We have started this term re-focussing on the school's core values of Achieve, Respect and Cooperate. Our assemblies have got the pupils thinking and identifying how they demonstrate these within school and outside. We reminded the pupils that this is where our school logo of the rainbow (ARC) comes from.



If you follow our Facebook page you will be aware that the school library is developing well. Mr Sheldon has worked so hard over the Christmas holidays to 'build' the library and we have begun purchasing books to fill the shelves.



We will be sending home details in the next two weeks about a sponsored 'Readathon' we will be holding in school just before half term in order to raise additional monies to purchase new, high quality books and reading materials for the library. Look out for this information – all support with this would be greatly appreciated.

School Council

Our School Council met with Andrew Heaven today. He is the Director of Children's Policy for the States of Jersey and is working with a variety of teams to develop a 'Children's Plan'. Our School Council discussed what being safe, healthy, learning and achieving is to them and gave suggestions about how these areas could be developed to improve these key areas for all children in our island. They are going to be doing work within school, including with Class Councils, to gather further ideas. They will then be part of a showcase event in March where a number of agencies and politicians will see and hear what they have to say.



PSHE - Jigsaw

Our theme for this half term is 'Dreams and Goals' our assembly and weekly writing task links to this. Please check Facebooks for updates of the weekly focus and celebration.



Spring Term 2018 Dates

January 2018

15	16	17	18	19
School Council		Reception parents	Photographs – class	
meeting with		meeting at 3pm -	and teams	
Andrew Heaven;		Developing early		
Director of		literacy skills		
Children's Policy		(phonics)		
22	23	24	25	26
		Y3 and Y4 visits out	Y2 visit out of	
		of school	school	Music in Action
	Education	Education	Education	concert for KS1
	Department	Department	Department	
	representatives	representatives	representatives	
	visiting school	visiting school	visiting school	
29	30	31		
		Reception Class		
		eye tests		

February 2018

			1	2		
5	6	7	8 2pm Y1 and Y2 parent sharing session	9 Non-uniform		
HALF TERM 12-16 th February						
19	20	KS2 cross country competition Y2 parents session 3pm Keeping Safe and Well	22	23		
26	27	28				

March 2018

			1	2
5	6	7 Y2 school visit Y3 parent sharing session	8 Y5 parent sharing session	9
12	13	14	15	16 Netball B team tournament 1pm
19 Y5 visit out of school	20	21	22	23 Sport Relief – Sports/fitness theme
26	27 Reception and Year 4 parent sharing sessions	Annual reports sent home to parents	29 Last Day of Term Non-uniform	

Summer Term 2018: School starts: Monday 16th April from 8.30am.

School will be closed on 8th May for staff INSET training. It is also closed on Monday 7th May for May Bank Holiday and 9th May for Liberation Day.

Mrs Williams